
PINE RIVER SUPERFUND CITIZEN TASK FORCE OF GRATIOT 

COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

610 WOODWORTH ST. 
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December 23, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. David Ullrich 

Acting Regional Administrator 

U.S. EPA, Region 5 

77 West Jackson Blvd. 

Chicago, IL 60604 

 

Dear Mr. Ullrich: 

 

Enclosed is an application from our Task Force, which is the recognized CAG for the 

Velsicol Chemical Superfund Site, for a Technical Assistance Grant. 

 

We hope to receive the funds to pay for technical advise for the community both to 

review clean-up and plan for redevelopment as clean-up is completed.  Should you have 

questions regarding this grant application, please call me. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward C. Lorenz 

Chair 

 

   

 

 


